
From: Chris Krusa
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Docket R 2024-017PC
Date: Friday, May 9, 2025 10:18:38 AM

Sir, please accept my concern about human health and high pollution from the referenced 
vehicles, and that the Clean Vehicle Standards program be supported by PCB.  I believe that 
these standards will have a significant impact to mitigate vehicle based pollution levels in the 
State. This is my second recent comment on this issue.

I am a resident of Glen Carbon and believe that these rules will substantially mitigate pollution 
levels in my community. 

My name is Chris Krusa, at  
27 Rose Ct., Glen Carbon,  IL 62034.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Chris Krusa 
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